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Dear Friends: 
 
Last April the national committees of the different NSGFs decided, due to the COVID-19 pandemic, 
to change the dates of the 29th ISGF-AISG World Conference of Adult Scouts and Guides. The Host 
Committee, grateful for the confidence placed in its success, takes this opportunity to announce the 
new dates of the Conference, which will be held from February 22nd to 27th, 2022 in Madrid. 
 
You are registered in the Conference and the organization trusts that your interest in attending will 
continue and we hope that if this change causes you any inconvenience, it will not impede your 
continuity as a participant. 
 
In order to continue offering a good service, the Host Committee asks you to confirm in case of your 
NOT attendance at the 29th Conference in February 2022 before June 15th by sending an e-mail to 
29Wconf@aisg.es or 29Wconfsecretary@aisg.es . 
 
We remind you that, in the unfortunate case that you cannot attend to the Conference in February, 
your registration can be transferred to another member of your association not previously 
registered, without any type of extra expense and respecting the same economic conditions. 
 
If the transfer of participation is not possible and you have to cancel your registration, the amount 
of money paid (if you have done so) will be refunded, discounting a reservation of 3% for 
management expenses if you cancel before June 15th. After that date, cancellation expenses will 
increase. 
 
We hope to see you in February 2022 in Madrid.  
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Antonio Jesús Lillo Fernández 
President of the Host Committee. 
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